
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5 
Monday,  June 17, 2019  – 7:00 pm 

Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray at 7:00 with the pledge of allegiance. 

ROLL CALL: Members present: Pat Bolton, Eric Ray, Tom Kotynski, and Marcia Anderson.  Terry Albrecht was 
absent. There were 14 neighbors present. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 Tanya Houston, Director of Communications and Workforce Development, gave an overview or Alluvion 

Health and their vision for the future.  She hi-lighted the differences between Public Health and CHCC.  The 
Public Health works more on immunizations, inspections, communicable diseases and chronic disease 
prevention, and has more regulations.  CHCC works is more clinical and individual in nature and stresses 
medical, behavioral and dental practices.  They have more medical staff.  

PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

OLD BUSINESS 
 Approve Minutes: The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Pat and second by Tom. 
 Reports:  Russell Park-We received a Certificate of Appreciation from Neighborworks for our May-April 

clean up.  Next year will be their 40th year. 

 We will elect a vice-chair person next month, when all of the council members are present. 

OTHER BUSINESS: 
 The summer ice cream social will be August 18th at 4:00 in the shelter in the west side of the park. Super 1 

will again sponsor the treats. 
 Eric attended the Council of Council meeting.  GFPD is asking citizens to register their personal security 

cameras CAPP (Cameras aiding police programs) to help with crime. 
 Council #7 is interested in establishing a recycling program. Would we be willing to work with them. 

Consensus was yes.  Eric will report back to Council of Councils.  

NEXT MEETING – July 15th. Agenda items may include KEY, Rockcress Commons, Department of Corrections.  

ADJOURN  
 The meeting was adjourned at 8:36 on a motion by Tom and second by Pat. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Marcia Anderson, Secretary


